Jaffrey Historic District Commission Meeting, July 6, 2023 Minutes

The meeting came to order at 6:00 PM. In attendance were Steven Brackett, Sally Keller, Charlie Turcotte,
and John Bruder.

Steven Brackett distributed copies of

+ the “Handbook for Residents” issued by the Jaffrey Historic District Commission in May 1589.
+the Secretary of Interiors Standards for Rehabilitation

+Jaffrey Historic District Commission Rules

+Historic District Regulations

+ Forms

+ “Historic Preservation Tools and Techniques” handbook

The handouts were reviewed and it was decided that the “Handbook for Residents” would be revised to
reflect any material changes since 1989. Once revised, copies of the revised document would be
distributed to all property owners within the boundary of the Historic District Commission.

Next it was decided that the Commission would meet at least four times per year.

Sally Keller raised the issue of 1) signs identifying the Histaric District, and 2) the loss of view of Mount
Monadnock from within the Historic District as trees on the west side of the District have matured and
grown taller. These topics were discussed by the Commission members present but no action was taken.

The meeting ended at 6:45 PM.

Submitted by Steven Brackett



